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Appeal against planning application 2013/4199/P

Site address: 25A Grafton Terrace

Dear Elizabeth Beaumont

Cc: Mr Obaite Hope

I refer to my telephone conversation with Mr Obate Hope on 18th September 2013 at 3.45pm regarding the above planning application I reiterate that to date we have received no notification of this planning application.

Our reason for appealing the works of (installation of window bathroom in basement flat) is for none other than safeguarding the children in our care.

I am aware that the window is going to be opaque and will open into their property as Mr Hope told me, however the window is at nursery child height (please see attached photo) in our nursery grounds and because of the nature of the room the tenants are bound to be naked in there at some point which could have serious repercussions for our children. Furthermore as this is a property for let, neither us or the owner will be able to vet that the tenants are not paedophiles or sex offenders and in light of serious cases such as the “Vanessa George case in Little Ted’s Nursery”. We cannot condone a window for a bathroom at this height in our children’s play area as it is our duty of care to safeguard them and we would rather prevent a situation than having to rectify a serious problem.

With the last application which strangely enough we were also never informed of, we conducted a questionnaire with our parents about their views, I attach a few copies of the questionnaire and will send all of the hard copies in the post to you.

During my conversation with Mr Hope, he informed me that it was rather late to make an appeal as a decision was made on the 18th September but when looking at your website the application was registered on 2nd August 2013 and it said comments only until 24th July 2013 which causes lots of confusion and makes no sense. So in light of non notification of planning application and the errors of the application details online as well as the serious implications of installation of a window of the nature on the nursery school children may I implore you to consider my appeal.
Yours sincerely

Sandra Witten (Mrs)

Principal
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